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Mrs. Barnett reading to our classroom. We
have LOVED all of our guest readers this year!

CLASSROOM NOTES

* CONFERENCES: IF YOU HAVE NOT SIGNED UP FOR A
SPRING CONFERENCE TIME YET, PLEASE DO SO VIA
THE JES WEBSITE. I LOOK FORWARD TO SHARING
ABOUT YOUR CHILD'S PROGRESS!

o WISH LIST: WE ARE ALL OUT OF DISINFECTANT
WIPES. IF YOU ARE WILLING/ABLE WE WOULD
LOVE SOME MORE FOR OUR CLASSROOM. THANK
YOU FOR CONSIDERING!

* READING & MATH: WE FINISHED UP OUR ADDITION
UNIT IN MATH THIS WEEK! FOR READING, WE
FOCUSED A LOT ON DR. SEUSS AND HIS WONDERFUL
ILLUSTRATIONS AND RHYMES!

o SHOW-AND-TELL: NEXT WEEK'S SHOW-AND-TELL
THEME IS THE LETTER V.



